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Aloha Hawaii Area 17,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you District 1 for hosting this Election’s Assembly and including me on your election’s thread. I it was awesome as always to see the all the dust in the storm in the beginning when we start out the planning and organizing for an area business committee or assembly meeting, and as the texting started to slow down to nothing, I knew for sure that you all were going to be just fine. 

My Duties in accordance to the Hawaii Area 17 Structures and Guidelines for Area 17 General Service
are:
7. 2.9
A. Perform the duties of the area chair in their absence.

B. Arrange meeting places and hospitality for all Area Assemblies and Committee
Meetings.

C. Serve as member on the finance committee.

D. Serve as a voting member on the Hawaii State Convention Steering Committee.

E. Serve as temporary group registrar, recording secretary, or treasurer if any of these
officers are absent.

F. Appoint the area’s standing committee chairs in conjunction with other area officers.

Since our last Assembly, just last month I have participated in the following:  

· On behalf of our Area Chair, attended the Oahu Intergroup Committee meeting on behalf of our Chair, Jeannie. 
· Missed an AHC steering committee once due to family event that was of importance, however have attended this last AHC steering committee along with the committee meetings virtually and hearing and seeing how everything is being carefully thought of ready to execute by the committee chairs and all that is 
· As a home group member, I participated in District 3’s Inventory last Saturday. 
· I was also invited by District 3 to attend their virtual meeting, right after our Budget Assembly, discussing the preparation for this Elections Assembly and was added to their text thread that kept the committee for this Elections Assembly connected with what was going on along the way, thank you, I found no need to on my part to add in any input, they were in control. 
· I have already been in communication with the hosting Districts for the upcoming Orientation Assembly in January 2025, announcing that there is a venue for this assembly, still working on securing a venue for the Area Committee meeting in February to be hosted by District 3, and we are currently awaiting for the confirmation on the venue for the Inform the Delegate Assembly, 2025. 
 I am grateful to have been able to serve the area as the out-going chair, this is the final business meeting for Panel 73, and hopefully I will be able to continue to be a part of this family for the next panel. 
Mahalo for letting me be of service.
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